
 

Housing Committee letter to the Secretary of State
for Housing, Communities and Local Government
New flats built in London Image not found or type unknown  

Key information

Publication type:   General 

Publication status:   Adopted 

Publication date:   Tuesday 23 September 2025 

j

The London Assembly Housing Committee has written to the Secretary of State for Housing, Communities and
Local Government, the Rt Hon Steve Reed OBE MP, in response to the Government’s consultation on
strengthening leaseholder protections over charges and services.

Read the letter in full. 

https://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/2025-09/HousingCommittee_ConsultationResponse_LeaseholderProtections%20final.pdf

